
                                                                                                          
 

Chief Joseph Stanford 

91 Memorial Dr. 

Ashland, AL. 36251 

Office 256-354-2122 

   Fax 833-312-8573 

Ashland Police 

Department 

 

June 29, 2023 

 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

On June 26, 2023 the Ashland Alcohol Review Committee met and discussed the application 

from Bottom’s Up to open a Liquor Lounge Class 2 store located at the attached address. There 

were no issues from the committee and would like to recommend you consider issue an alcohol 

license to this business.  

The committee adjourned with no further business. Thank you for your consideration of this 

matter.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

Joseph Stanford, Chairman 

Alcohol Review Committee 


